Current and Recent Activities of the UNC Retired Faculty Association

September 2017

For retired faculty: quarterly meetings introducing retired faculty to current administrators and faculty; seminar on retirement; panel on health insurance for retirees; publishing "out of print but in demand" books by retired faculty

For others: mentoring visiting foreign scholars; advocacy for academic freedom, for fixed-term faculty, against guns on campus

See website and newsletter: uncrfa.web.unc.edu

Current President: James Peacock, President-elect: Patricia Pukkila, Representatives to Faculty Council: Andrew Dobelstein and Patricia Pukkila